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Inspire.  Educate.  Learn.  Succeed.  Grow. 

November 1, 2019 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Happy November Waverly Middle School Parents! This School Year, the Waverly Middle School 
Counseling Department is going to work on releasing a monthly newsletter starting this month 
with updates on what is going on in the school, and the Community. 
 
This Tuesday, November 5th is Picture Retakes. Students looking to get their pictures retaken 
will be able to do so that day, their teachers will provide more information on this day. 
 
This past week, we celebrated Red Ribbon Week in the School, and students were able to take 
the pledge to stay Drug and Alcohol free. Out of those students, one from each grade level was 
chosen at random to win a prize, those will be awarded on Monday. 
 
November 26th is the last day of the First Trimester of the year. We encourage you to use the 
Parent Portal through School Tool to stay up to date with your child's grade and progress this 
school year. If you do not have access, please reach out to the Middle School Main Office so we 
can assist you in creating an account. In addition, we encourage you to download the Wolverine 
App through your app store. We are pushing out weekly messages about the things your 
students are doing and other upcoming events. 
 
September Attendance was at 95.98%, which is the highest it's been in September in three years. 
Additionally, the number of late arrivals and early dismissals have decreased. Regarding 
September Grade Level attendance, 5th grade has the highest percentage at 96.82%, followed 
by 6th grade at 96.14%, then 8th at 95.51%, and lastly 7th at 95.44%. October Attendance will be 
release soon. We would like to take this time to shout out all of you parents who are getting 
your students to school, we could not do what we do without you. 
 
Thank you so much and have a great weekend. Don't forget to turn your clocks back! 
 
The Waverly Middle School Counseling Department 
 

 


